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DISTRICT OF MACKENZIE 

 

LAND PURCHASE POLICY 

 

Established by Council on July 13, 2009 – Resolution No. 26798 

  

 

 

The District of Mackenzie will not sell District-owned land adjacent to an existing residential 

property in order for the property owner to expand the size of the current lot. 

 

If any property owner requires additional land for use for landscaping or the placement of a 

temporary storage structure, a Licence to Use Agreement will be considered. 

 

 


